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3rd May 2024 – weekly bulletin 
 
 
Working Together for Excellent Attendance 
 
Well done to Reception, year 2 and year 3 who had the best attendance this week 
with 100% attendance!   
 
We have had another great week in school – the children have enjoyed P.E lessons on the field with Mr 
Colley and lots of exciting lessons. We have had a visit from our friends at Victoria school who joined us in 
church to learn all about Christianity.  
 

Reminders: 
 

• Please check that you have ordered meals for your child for next week and future weeks. 

• Bikeability letters were sent to Year 6 parents recently.  Please complete and return the 
bike/helmet checklist and the consent forms as soon as possible and certainly no later than 7th 
May 

• Sycamore class are back to swimming on Monday, please send in swimming kit with your 
child. 

• Oak Class trip to Mother Shipton’s Cave – please give your permission online at ParentPay.com 

• Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday and school is closed, re-opening Tuesday 7th May. 
 
 

Here comes the sun! 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can we ask that you apply a long-lasting sun 
cream to your children before they come to school – check that they are nut and seed 
free as recipes often change.  
 
Children will need to bring a hat with them to protect them from the sun as they will be 
playing on the field now that it has dried out. If they bring sunglasses, please ensure that 
they are fully plastic rather than metal and glass.  
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Please can you also send your child to school with a full water bottle; there are some children who are not 
telling us they don’t have one in school until late in the day. 

   

Mrs Athey on maternity leave 
We say goodbye to Mrs Athey this week as she leaves to have her baby girl.   
We send Mr & Mrs Athey and baby A all our very best wishes, and we look forward to them visiting us soon 
(all the staff want to cuddle the baby!). 
 

 
 
Smarty Art 
 
As part of Mrs Ashford’s ongoing recovery, she has asked me to share with you all that she is having her 
next surgery soon.  
 
To avoid any disappointment, her daughter (Miss Ashford) will cover the next three Smarty Art sessions until 
the end of this half term. She came in to school this week to help Mrs Ashford and to get to know the children.  
 
Lunchtime Football 
 
Five Star Sports will be running lunchtime football classes again this summer on 15/22 May and 5/12/19/26 
June and 3/10 July = 8 weeks, total is £28.00. Open to years 2-6, maximum of 30 children on a first come 
first served basis. Please note if you do not pay and give permission your child cannot attend. 
 
If your child is interested, please log into ParentPay to give permission for your child to attend and pay.   
 
School Garden 
 
The garden area around the school entrance is becoming a little overgrown.  If you are able to volunteer 
some time to do some weeding, dead-heading and gentle cutting back we would be very grateful. We can 
provide bin bags and lots of cups of tea in return! 
If you are able to help, please speak to Mrs Lee in the school office. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 



Money owed  
 
Please check on ParentPay and settle outstanding amounts to bring accounts up to date. 
 
Monthly Number Lottery 
 
We still have some numbers available in our Monthly Number Lottery.  For just £5.00 per month, you have 
the chance to win £50.00. Parents, grandparents and family friends are all invited to buy a number. 
 
Every month, someone wins £50 – it doesn’t roll over!  
 
The following numbers are available, if your favourite number is listed perhaps you should consider signing 
up!  Please contact Mrs Lee for a standing order form to subscribe. 
 
1  3   4   5   7   8  10   11   13   14   16   17  18   21   23   24   26    30   32  33  34   35   38  40  41 
 
Have a lovely weekend!  
 

 
 
 

Mrs Zoe Ellis 
Executive Headteacher 


